The Parish of St. Aloysius and St. James

Father Simon Weymes (Parish Priest) 5 Prince Consort Road Hebburn Tyne & Wear NE31 1BE Tel: 0191 4832165

E-mail: staloysiusandstjames@gmail.com

Dear Parents and Carers,

As parents and carers we all want the best for our children, in doing so as a family you brought your child to Church for Baptism, you are now at another stage in the faith journey of your child and your family. Our children have grown from babes in arms to intelligent questioning youngsters. They have now reached an age when the Sacraments of Reconciliation and Eucharist is offered them.

Here in the Parish of St Aloysius and St James we are now beginning to make preparations for children making their first Reconciliation and first Holy Communion in the coming year.

In order to begin this commitment you are invited to a meeting at **St. James Church** on **Tuesday October 22nd** at **6pm**.

At this meeting you will meet our team of catechists and as well as having the opportunity of asking any questions or queries you may have. You will also be given the dates, times and content of the programme which will culminate with the celebration of the Sacrament in June 2025.

If you have any questions please contact Deacon Peter Jones on **07946492396** or email <u>piones23978@umail.com</u>

We look forward to seeing you on Tuesday October 22nd at 6pm.